
Board Report 

The Board of Family Carers Ireland met on 10th September 2024.   

It agreed the business case to government for full funding of the Carer Guarantee and the terms 
on which the organisation might nominate a candidate for the Seanad election. It also approved 
the draft AGM minutes and an updated Quality Framework aligned with the new Strategic Plan. 

 


